
Dear Friends of Simcoe Hall,
As we say goodbye to 2024, we reflect on a

year filled with growth, challenges, and
immense gratitude. Thanks to your

unwavering support, Simcoe Hall has
expanded our programs, deepened our
impact, and provided hope to countless

families, children, and seniors in our
community.

This holiday season alone, we were able to
bring joy to over 2,500 youth with toys and
distribute Holiday Hampers to more than
1,000 households, ensuring families had

the support they needed. From food
security programs to initiatives for seniors

and youth, your generosity has
strengthened our mission to build a more
compassionate, connected community.

Looking ahead to 2025, we are excited to
build on this momentum—expanding

services, addressing growing needs, and
fostering even stronger partnerships.

Together, we will continue ensuring that
every individual we serve feels valued and

empowered.
Your commitment inspires us every day.

Let’s carry this spirit of hope into the New
Year, knowing that together, we are

creating a brighter future.
Thank you for being an essential part of the

Simcoe Hall family. Wishing you a joyful
and impactful 2025!

www.simcoehall.com | 905-728-7525 |  info@simcoehall.com 
387 Simcoe Street South Oshawa, ON

Simcoe Hall Settlement House

Charitable Registration No: 11915 0399 RR0001

Serving Our Community Since 1935

Follow us on social media:
@simcoehallsh

Let’s be friends! 

~Tiffany Kift, Executive Director

Welcome to Simcoe Hall’s
Community Connections 



AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 

HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE

FOOD BANK

This holiday season, our After School Program was filled with extra cheer, thanks to our generous
community. A special thank you to Mark Bull of Bull Financial for gifting shopping cards to ASP families,
General Motors for sponsoring our Christmas celebration, and Arctic Hot Tubs for providing fun goodie

bags for all of our ASP kids!  Thank you for your kindness and supporting our community!
Breakfast with Santa was a great success! The event brought together our community, volunteers, and 

After School Program families for a fun-filled celebration.
Two generous donors also made our holiday dinner possible, allowing our in-house cook, Tina  and amazing

volunteer, Cheryl to serve a delicious meal of roast beef, ham, and salmon with all the fixings!
We’re so grateful to everyone who supported our Holiday Magic program—your kindness helped make the

season brighter for families in our community!

PROGRAM UPDATES

We’re thrilled to share that our Holiday Hamper Program was a great success! This year, our new
appointment system allowed clients to pick up hampers without long waits in the cold.

Thanks to our generous community, we provided hampers to over 1,000 households, supporting 2,600
people. Nearly 500 turkeys went to larger families, while smaller households received hams and extra

holiday treats.
None of this would have been possible without our incredible volunteers, who dedicated 1,300 hours to

sorting, packing and distributing. We’re so grateful for the ongoing support that helps us make a
difference—together!

This holiday season, Simcoe Hall was proud to bring joy to families across our community. Thanks to our
generous donors and volunteers, our Toy Program distributed over 2,800 toys, brightening the season

for countless children.
Despite challenges like a low supply of gifts, amazing partners like Arctic Hot Tubs and R. Havery

Landscape and Custom Horticulture stepped up, ensuring every child experienced the joy of the season.
We are deeply grateful to everyone who contributed their time, donations, and support. Your kindness

made a lasting impact—thank you for being part of the Simcoe Hall family!


